
Stage 1 - Term 2 Overview 

In Science this term we are studying Living Things, with an excursion to the Australian 

Reptile Park forming a major part of this unit. We will be focusing on how living things 

have a variety of external features and how they grow, change and have offspring 

similar to themselves. Much of our Literacy will tie in with this unit, and we will be 

exploring a range of texts around these themes. 

 

 

 

In History we will be looking at changes in our community over time. We are so lucky to 

be at a school with such a long, rich history, and exploring 

this history and evidence of it all around us will be our 

major focus.  

 

 

Our Performing Arts this term will focus on preparing for our school concert in Term 3. 

In Visual Arts the students will continue to use a variety of mediums and techniques to 

create works of art. 

For the first half of this term, students will be learning Golf for Sport. This is 

provided by an external provider utilising our Sporting Schools funding. In the second 

half of the term, we will continue to focus on Fundamental Movement Skills. 

 

 

During PDHPE, students will be participating in 

meditation, yoga, mindset, PBL and a new program called 

Rock and Water. These lessons are designed to develop 

resilience, self – confidence, responsibility and respect 

through both physical and theoretical lessons as well as 

discussions and reflective activities. 

We ask that children continue to read at home as this is integral to improving their 

reading fluency. Home readers (available from the school) are an excellent way to 

ensure your child is reading at their current level. We also encourage the students who 

have access to the internet to use their Mathletics accounts to practice important 

Mathematical concepts. 

 


